
Village of Bloomington 
Finance & Purchase Committee Meeting 

October 16, 2023 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Village President Robert McLimans at 9:00 am.  
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
 
Roll call was taken, Present: Robert McLimans, Tim Senn, Dawn Drew, and Scott Daentl. 
 
McLimans explained the purpose of the meeting was to discuss and work on the 2024 budget.   
 
Committee members discussed 2024 Budget options. 
 
Motion was made by McLimans and seconded by Senn to adjourn the committee meeting. 
 
Clerk/Treasurer 
Shawna Atterbury 


